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Financial Report for the Year 2020-21 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and will be reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mrs Michelle Bowley.  Following approval of the accounts at the May meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £85,167 compared to £67,005 in 2019-2020
The precept demand increased by £1,570 to cover the anticipated increase in the cost of services for the forthcoming year.  The Parish Council also received £332 less in Council Tax Support Grant from Cornwall Council.  Burial Board income decreased by £1,270.  Car park monies decreased by £1,035 due to the lack of visitors for much of the year.  We had no income for the toilets this year, when we received £2,154 in 2019/20 towards the cost of running Poldhu Cove.  The VAT claim for both 2019/20 and 2020/21 was made in the current financial year and totalled £11,517.  A Covid grant of £10,000 was received from Cornwall Council.
The payments this year totalled £63,505 compared to £62,096 in 2019-2020
Virtually the same amount was given in grants to local organisations than during the previous year (£900).  There was an increase of £164 in general admin costs.  Footpath works cost £236 less.  The Cemetery cost £975 less this year following, while £2,577 more was spent in the Park following the installation of the new CCTV system and substantial repairs to the zip wire. An decrease of £4,543 was seen in the opening and maintenance of the public toilets due to the cessation of Poldhu.  
The opening balance for the year was £109,757 and the closing balance is £131,365 giving a increase in balance of £21,608 for 2020-21.
Councillors Attendance at Parish Council Meetings 2020-21 (9 meetings in total)
Councillor Patrick Gilbert – 77% (2 meetings had tech issues)
Councillor Ian Harvey – 88%
Councillor Howard Pickett – 77%
Councillor Michael Rowse – 77% (2 meetings had tech issues)
Councillor Mrs Lorraine Skeites – 100%
Councillor Roger Willey – 100%
Councillor Mrs K Wilson – 77%
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

12 May 2021
